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In line with the recommendation in The Badminton England 

Policy on photography, the promoters of this event request that 

any person wishing to engage in any video, zoom or close 

range photography should register their details with staff at the 

spectator desk before carrying out any such photography. 

If you are concerned about any photography taking place at this 

event, please contact the promoter or event organiser who will 

be pleased to discuss this matter with you. 


